
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 2 March 2006 

1. DEPUTATIONS 
 
 1.1 Ross Paterson, Community Gardens Development Worker, updated the Board on recent 

developments regarding the Christchurch Community Gardens Association. 
 
 1.2 Nicola Smith addressed the Board in relation to concerns about some aspects of the Sparks 

Road safety improvement project. 
 
  Staff advised that consultation would continue to take place and a preferred option reported to 

the Board within the next month or so. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


